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On Tuesday, July 9, Microsoft released a critical patch for Internet Explorer 9 and 10 on
Windows 7 that causes MySOU not to work correctly.  We are working with the MySOU
software vendor to find a solution.  This patch will be installed automatically if you have
Windows Updates enabled on your personal computer.  We have stopped deployment of
this patch to SOU computers.

In the meantime, you may use Chrome, Firefox, or Safari to access MySOU.

You may also access our key software systems (i.e. Banner, Moodle, Cognos) from
http://www.sou.edu/anywhere.  This site will work correctly in Internet Explorer 9 and 10.
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